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St. Patrick’s Day – Green Day  
 

March 15, 2021, 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
St. Patrick’s Day usually takes place while we are on our March Break, but since the 
March Break has been moved to April 12-16, we are able to celebrate this holiday at 
school this year.  As is the tradition for St. Patrick’s Day, we invite everyone to wear 
green on Wednesday, March 17th.  There will also be activities in classrooms taking 
place.   
 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 
 
 
Mr. Minutillo   Ms. Fraser 
Principal   Vice-principal  
 
 
 


